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FROM DUKE DOOGUE 

President’s Message 
My fellow Members!  I hope that you are well and doing well and protecting yourselves against 
the Coronavirus.  We are staffing the office at the SVCA on our regular schedule of Tuesday, 
Thursday and Saturday but will be closed to walk-in traffic until further notice but have cancelled 
all func-
tions and 
meetings, 
until fur-
ther no-

tice, so as to not foster the 
spread of the virus. 
Let me update you on a few 
things: 
ANNUAL YARD SALE: When the 

morning of Saturday February 29 dawned it 
was chilly, but we were thrilled at 8:00am to 
see eager buyers lined up and by the item we 
opened the doors at 9:00am, that line 
stretched from the doors of the SVCA out to 
Lemon Bay Drive, a phenomenal turnout! The 
parking lot filled up early and cars stretched 
along Lemon Bay Drive and up Alligator Drive –
not something we see often, but it was great! 
I wanted to thank you, our great members 
who really supported this annual event with 

Continued on page 2 

All upcoming meetings and events 
at the Civic Association are can-
celled through the end of April. 

We’ll keep in touch by email as and 
if circumstances change. Also, the 

 SVCA Board and the SVBET      
Trustees will be meeting digitally. 

BOTH THE SVCA AND TRUST       
OFFICES ARE CLOSED TO WALK IN 
TRAFFIC AT PRESENT. You can still 

contact us by email or phone 

SVCA’s MISSION   
To protect, preserve and         

improve our community’s char-
acter, conditions and quality of 
life, to bring South Venice to-

gether and to promote the civic, 
social, intellectual and recrea-
tional interests of South Venice 
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Community Media  is 
the exclusive publisher 

of this newsletter 
  
       

South Venice Beach Wave 
FOR ADVERTISING RATES  941-375-3699 

PO Box 1023, Venice FL 34284 
Clayton@4CommunityMedia.com 

    

The SVCA, the SVBET, Board of Directors, Trustees or its 
assigns will not be held liable for any services provided, 
work performed or offers made by any advertiser ap-
pearing in The Wave. 

Every Sunday at the SVCA building 
Fellowship Bible Church 

Services at 10:00    
Bible Study at 11:15  

South Venice  
Civic Association 

The heart of South Venice 
since 1955 

    

720 Alligator Drive 
South Venice Beach, FL 34293 

Phone: 941-493-0006  
Office hours: 9:00am to 1:00pm 
Tuesday, Thursday & Saturday 
www.SouthVeniceBeach.org 
info@southvenicebeach.org 
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Bernard ‘Duke’ Doogue, President 

Rick Curwood, Vice President 
Dianna Brannan, Treasurer 

Gail Parker, Secretary 
     

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 
Walt Ernst, Immediate Past President 

Maureen Holland 
Cherry Giovinazzo        

 Eric Barnes 
Jerry Bannon 

    

 South Venice Beach WAVE 
Editor: Maureen Holland 

maureenholland@comcast.net 

Walt Ernst 
walterernst4@gmail.com 
941-493-8138 
Rick Curwood 
ricksreddog2@comcast.net 
941-493-5613 
Dianna Brannan 
dbrannan4501@yahoo.com 
314-602-0297  
     

Gail Parker 
gaprk5@aol.com 
941-244-0814  
     

Maureen Holland 
maureenholland@comcast.net 
941-408-4065 

Joan ‘Cherry’ Giovinazzo        
kimballroad888@gmail.com 
215-872-2943 
Bernard ‘Duke’ Doogue  
bdoogue@comcast.net  
941-220-3407 
  Eric Barnes 
Ericb1000@comcast.net 
941-244-0224 
 Jerry Bannon 
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845-642-0339     

Contact the Board of Directors: 

We’ve been here for you since 1955! 
Family Membership STILL ONLY $60 

JOIN or RENEW by mail, phone, online  or at the office 

your donations and then your patronage of the event.  This was best 
ever yard sale, and I compliment Gail Parker, our event chair and her 
great team of volunteers who so generously donated their time to 
move, unpack, arrange, price and work the floor during the sale. 
Thanks to the volunteers who heroically tried to keep order in the  
parking lot and the many who stayed when it was all over to clean up, 
organize the left overs for donation to local charities and put the hall 
back in place. Thank you for your tremendous support  – you are the 
very spirit of the SVCA. 
2019 WRAP UP:  Well the proof of the pudding is in the eating, and 
our results are out! 
In 2019 we increased our gross revenue by almost 50% and delivered 
a net profit of 17% of our gross revenue, and that was before we initi-
ated our cost reduction program at the SVCA. 
We are a small business, and in this challenging environment of in-
creasing costs, we have to do all we can to control, and where possi-
ble, reduce our expenses, while still ensuring that we deliver great 
services to our very loyal members and a quality product, for all those 
folks who rent our hall and attend all the events and celebrations . 
As always, I thank YOU for your membership support and your com-
munity spirit. Every dollar we earn over operating costs is reinvested  
back into the SVCA. 
Meantime, let’s all observe the recommended guidelines as we wait 
out this pandemic. We will return to our normal schedule as soon as 
the authorities deem it safe for us to do so!    Be Well and Be Safe! 

President’s Message  Continued from Page 1 
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THESE EVENTS ARE CANCELLED: 
APRIL 11   Pancake Breakfast with the Bunny 
APRIL 15    Coast Guard Safety presentation 
APRIL 20    Volunteer Recognition event 
MAY 18    Public Meeting 
THESE ARE STILL ON THE CALENDAR—for now:  
JULY 4    2nd Annual BBQ with Bandana 
AUGUST tba  MEET THE CANDIDATES NIGHT 
SEPTEMBER 21 Public Meeting 

OCTOBER 10  Pancake Breakfast/First Responders 
OCTOBER 19  Public Meeting 
NOVEMBER 14 Pancake Breakfast 
NOVEMBER 16 Public Meeting 
DECEMBER tba Annual Arts & Crafts Show 
DECEMBER 21  Public Meeting 
DECEMBER 12  Breakfast with Santa 
DECEMBER 31  New Year’s Eve Gala  

2020 UPCOMING EVENTS 

2020 Yard Sale: 
Our biggest ever 

From GAIL PARKER, CHAIR 
This year’s sale was an overwhelming 
Success!  Thank you to everyone who 
helped to make it the season's biggest 
fund-raiser. Donations were so gener-
ous, volunteers made everything run 
so smoothly, and the patrons pur-
chased more than ever. Buyers were 
lined up all across the parking lot and 
cars were parked up and down the 

street because the lot was so full.   
Thanks to everyone’s help, this year we took in a total of 
$3700.00 and netted $3588, which is currently earmarked 
for replacement of the very outdated electrical system in 
the Community Center.  It feels good to know our neigh-
borhood has so many people who care enough to help 
make South Venice a community. 
On the day after the sale, the church that is here on Sun-
day got a look at the left overs. I sold the left-over couch 
and chair to a member and Pastor John Meyer made a 

trade with me-  we gave 
him the other overstuffed 
chair and in return he will 
sell the lot of  matchbox cars/trucks that were donated 
(there were 120 of them) on eBay and even ship them for 
us. I have no idea how fast they will sell or what we will get 
for them, but that total will be added to our profit too. 
Community!  
On a personal note, I can't thank all of you enough for all 
your support. Now  - after many years - I am passing the 
baton over to Cherry Giovinazzo and whoever she chooses 
to help her with next year's sale.  I will happily help, but my 
tenure as chair of the yard sale is over. Time for new 
blood. With Cherry's gift of gab and salesmanship, I’m sure 
next year's sale will be even bigger and better . 

By 9:15am, the check 
out line was LONG.  
    
It was a treat to see 
Lynn and Alan Winslow. 
Alan was a board mem-
ber in the 1990s and 
they both were very 
active on the Beach 
Committee. 

Jacqueline Woodson.  Next month's selection is 
"The Bookwoman of Troublesome Creek" by Kim  
Richardson.  We won't be meeting at the Com-
munity Center in April unless things change for 
the better regarding the Covid
hoping by May we can get back together to dis-
cuss both books. It is likely we all are doing more 
reading these days, so keep a list, book lovers, to 
share recommendations of good reads we all can 
enjoy!

Thank you to this year’s wonderful volunteers! 
Sandy Tulenko, Camille Smoot, Sandy Mohr, Chuck & 
Donna Glomb, Rick & Debbie Curwood, Anna Olsen, 
MaryAnn Holaska, Julie McLaren, Judith McIlwham, 
Darlene Newton, Sandy Jones, Mike & Ginny Ko-
zemczak, Eileen Sherlock, Bill Sandzihk, Miranda 
Rumsey, Donna & Bob Pietras, Anita Sullivan, Carol 
Jiga, Donna Scudder, Rose Esposito, Beth Gamel, 
Sandy Appleby, Cherry Giovinazzo, Gary & Gail Par-
ker, Walt Ernst, Gary Cumberworth, Frank Matero, 
Chuck Bauman, Duke & Nancy Doogue.  
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UPCOMING COMMUNITY  
 IMPROVEMENT PROJECTS  

    

April 18   Venetian Waterway Clean-up 
May 2    The Grove at Seminole & Quincy 
June 6   Alligator Drive Clean-up 
July 18    Venetian Waterway Clean-up 
August 15  The Grove at Seminole & Quincy 
Sept 19    Alligator Drive Clean-up 
October 17   Venetian Waterway Clean-up 
November 7   The Grove at Seminole & Quincy 

To join one of our teams or just learn 
more about what we do, contact 

     

Marla Wilcox at  
mswlcx_50@msn.com 

or call  
303-818-3641 

  

  

 

 

  

QUARTER PAGE 
AD 

    

EIGHTH PAGE 
AD 

    

EIGHTH PAGE 
AD 

FROM SANDY McHENRY, Chair 

Beach Trust News 
As with all of you, the SVBET has been living with a lot of 
change lately!  We were informed by the Coast Guard to 
abide by the CDC guidelines for personal distancing and “at 
risk” populations, thus the South Venice Beach Ferry tem-
porarily ceased operating on March 14 for the safety of our 
community and our captains. We are also disappointed to 
be missing these beautiful beach days. 
As of Thursday, March 26, our office in the SVCA building 
was also closed to the public. However, if you mail in a form 
for either a ferry pass or boat ramp key, your request will 
be fulfilled by mail in a timely fashion. The phone will also 
be answered during regular business hours (Tuesday/
Thursday/Saturday from 10am-1pm). 
By the time you read this, both the Ferry and the SVBET 
Office may again be up and running as we will resume ser-
vice as soon as the guidelines are changed. The website will 
continue to provide the latest closure information. An email 
blast will also be sent to Ferry Pass and Boat Ramp Key 
holders when we have a resumption date. 
The Boat Ramp is currently open as is the kayak launch. For 
your convenience, the chain is down so the kayakers may 
park in the Ferry parking area. As there is increased traffic 

1 2Patronize the advertisers 
in this month’s newsletter

Ask the business for 
your Community Cash 
ticket OR a copy of 
your receipt & clip this 
ad   

3 Mail it back to us at:
Community Media
220 Bahama Street
Venice, FL 34285

4 Every month we draw new 
tickets for CASH PRIZES and 
mail winners a check!

Community Media (Your Newsletter Publisher) Presents: 

How it works:

Every Month is a New Chance to Win!
1 drawing for $100
10 drawings for $10In Cash Prizes Available Monthly

Remember, the only way to win is to patronize the 
advertisers in this newsletter.  They are the reason your 
newsletter is free, so show your support!

 • Limit one ticket per advertiser’s service per quarter( 3 month period)• 
Customer must have paid for advertiser's service to play • 

Contest void where prohibited by law •
• Checks will be mailed within 60 days of drawing date •

More Chances to Win:
Recommend a business you currently use that should 
advertise in this newsletter.  When you continue to use 
them you increase your chances for Community Cash!
Submit to info@4communitymedia.com or 941-375-3699

Jack B. Moore ........................  $100 ............... Natures Resource Pest Control
Susan Mann.............................. $10 ............... Florida Anchor & Barrier
Al Woodlock ............................. $10 ............... Bob's Mobile Home Washing
Robert & Janelle Ricker......... $10 ............... Buggin Out Pest Control
Fran & Jim Meegan ................ $10 ............... Denny's Plumbing
Robert Lawrence .................... $10 ............... Boss Electric
Richard Sisson.......................... $10 ............... Discount Computer Repair
Sue Baker................................... $10 ............... Barron's
Jack Peel .................................... $10 ............... Bill the Carpet Guy
Mavis Buckholz........................ $10 ............... J. Timothy Doerner, D.D.S., P.A.
William Leidigh........................ $10 ............... Imperial Electric

Drawing Date - 3/13/2020

VendorWinner 
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for both, we encourage everyone to observe social distanc-
ing and practice patience and consideration for your neigh-
bors. I hope that this unfortunate experience will increase 
our awareness that we are all in this together and we may 
have to make difficult choices for the greater good. Stay 
safe and take care of one another.  
     

Captain’s Corner:  
 By Capt. Randall Patterson 
Originally I  planned to write this month 
about starting my fourth year as head 
captain of the ferry.  I planned to tell you 
about plans for the year and how grate-
ful I am for your continued trust in me 
and the other captains; Ted, Jerry, Clint, 
and Jen. 
Unfortunately, circumstances beyond 

our control have hijacked those plans.  Concern over the 
Covid-19 virus have resulted in the closure of the ferry.  As 
I am writing this, we have no idea when we 
will reopen.  Hopefully, as you read this, 
we’re back up and running. If not, we will 
be as soon as we can.  The closure was in 
keeping with the Coast Guard’s request 
that commercial vessels comply with guide-
lines from the Center for Disease Control. I 
and the Trust, as well as the Coast Guard 
and CDC, take safety very seriously.  As 
soon as the CDC begins to relax the guide-
lines, we will reevaluate and re-open once 
it is safe to do so. 
In the meantime, I  am working on projects 
on the ferry, ferry house, and boat ramp.  
There’s always stuff to do.  We also have a 
very important 5-year inspection coming 
up in May, which we hope to accelerate so 
that it can be done during this unexpected 
closure. 
Please stay safe and healthy, and we will 
see you all as soon as practicable. 
     

FROM GAIL PARKER 
BOOK CLUB: 
What we’re reading 
Our book for this month is Red at the Bone 
by Jacqueline Woodson.  Next month's se-
lection is The Bookwoman of Troublesome 
Creek by Kim Richardson.   
We won't be meeting at the Community 
Center in April unless things change for the 
better regarding the Covid-19 virus. But we 

are hoping by 
May we can 
get back to-
gether to dis-
cuss both 
books.  And 
when we do, 
anyone is wel-
come to join 
us for discus-
sion and input 
on upcoming 
choices. New faces and new voices are always welcome! 
It is likely we all are 
doing more reading 
these days, so keep 
a list, book lovers, 
to share recom-
mendations of 
good reads we all 
can enjoy! 
 

FREE WI-FI AT SVCA 
NETWORK NAME:  

SVCA 
ACCESS KEY:    
civic1955 

2020 FUNDRAISER 
You can win a 
new  4-seater 
Golf Cart ! 

RRaaffffllee  ttiicckkeettss  aarree  $$5500  
OOnnllyy  225500  wwiillll  

bbee  ssoolldd!!  
Drawing will be when all tickets are 

sold (hurry up!) or at our July 4 
BBQ Bash with Bandana, whichever 

comes first.  
    

Tickets: CALL OR EMAIL THE OFFICE OR BOARD MEMBERS 
941-493-0006 or info@southvenicebeach.org  

RENEWED YET? 
If not, this could be your last  

issue of The WAVE. Check that 
your membership is up to date 
so you don’t miss anything this 
year! You can renew now at               

southvenicebeach.org. 
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On March 3, the Garden Club tackled a clean up of the 
SVCA property on the east side of the building. Yvonne 

Schuler, Diane Clark and 
Sharon Johnson removed 
vines growing on existing 
bushes and pruned and 
removed dead plants.  
They then held a workday 
and removed invasive 
Wedelia and spread 600 
feet of Melaleuca mulch.  
Assisting in that effort 
were  Sharon Johnson, 
Yvonne Schuler, Lise Du-
fresne, Eileen Sherlock, 
Jean Goodrich, Reulane 
Shannon  & Bruce Paulsen.  

RIP: Former SVCA     
President Bill Steen 
Bill Steen was a long time South Venice resident and long 
time SVCA member. Over the years, he served as board 

member and as board president.  
He was always ready to lend a hand 
on SVCA projects. 
Bill was 88 when he died on Febru-
ary 20 at his home in South Venice .  
SVCA ran in the family—his late wife 
Lucille was also a regular volunteer 
and his sister-in-law Jeannie White 
served on the Board in 2018 and still 
volunteers. Thanks Bill!  

          

RReenneewweedd  yyeett  ffoorr  22002200??  

DDoo  iitt  NNooww!!  
OOnnlliinnee  aatt  ssoouutthhvveenniicceebbeeaacchh..oorrgg  

BByy  pphhoonnee  ttoo  994411--449933--00000066  
BByy  mmaaiill  ttoo  ooffffiiccee  oorr  iinn  ppeerrssoonn  

  SOUTH VENICE GARDEN CLUB  
 Clippings 
     FROM SHARON JOHNSON  

NOTE: The April meeting 
of the  Garden Club is        
cancelled as the SVCA 

building is closed. 
We’re also had to cancel our 

Plant and Rummage Sale sched-
uled for March 29. But there is 

good news—in spite of that can-
cellation, we’ll still be presenting 
a $500 scholarship to a graduat-

ing Venice High senior.  

   March 21 Alligator Drive  
   Clean-Up 
The Alligator Drive clean-up crew 
was out and they were observing 

social distancing! That’s Marla Wilcox, Bill Brennen 
and Dianna Brannan. Marla found a whole one dollar 
bill, Dianna came up with a food mixer and they filled 
a whole pail with cigarette butts and empty packs! 

For updated Information about Coronavirus:  
Here are the State and Federal official sites 

floridahealthcovid19.gov 
cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV 
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941.375.3699
www.4CommunityMedia.com
220 Bahama St. • Venice, FL • 34285 @4communitymedia or

facebook.com/4communitymedia

Attention Community Residents
A Note From Your Newsletter Publisher:

We are Community Media – the publisher of your community newsle�er.

We hope that you all are staying safe during the coronavirus pandemic.  This is affec�ng 
many aspects of daily life for almost every American.  Our office staff is following the CDC 
guidelines of staying home when not feeling well, seeking medical help when necessary, 
and washing hands constantly.  

We encourage you to follow the same guidelines located at coronavirus.gov.   

The phrase “We’re all in this together” is more meaningful now more than ever. 

What are we doing?
We are s�ll providing a FREE newsle�er to your community.      

This newsle�er is FREE to your community because we partner with local and regional 
businesses to adver�se their products and services in this newsle�er.  

We are temporarily reducing publishing expenses so we can con�nue to publish your 
newsle�er long term.  For your community newsle�er this may include:

Limi�ng color prin�ng and switching to black and white when able
Making sure the page count of each newsle�er is in line with current adver�ser support
Verifying the number of newsle�er copies needed so we don’t print too many 
newsle�ers

What can you, as a community resident, do?
U�lize the businesses in your newsle�er.

Whether you are searching for home services, health care providers, insurance, and 
almost anything else...CHECK YOUR NEWSLETTER FIRST!
These businesses choose to support your community newsle�er so please let them 
know you appreciate them.

Do you have any sugges�ons for adver�sers? If so we’d love to reach out to them.

Be pa�ent and kind with each other, especially now.  Reach out to friends and neighbors 
who may need help. 
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Renewed yet? 
If not, this could be your last issue of The 

WAVE. Check that your membership is up 
to date so you don’t miss anything!  

1.  
2.  

3. JOIN ONLINE at southvenicebeach.org 
4. JOIN BY PHONE—call the office at 941-493-

0006 and renew with a credit card.  
5. NOTE—The office is currently closed ot walk in 

traffic.  
6. BY MAIL—return your renewal invoice to the 

office. 
FAMILY MEMBERSHIP just $60 (Veterans $50) 

FROM TERESA GOOD, Shamrock Park 

What’s up at the Park 
As you are no doubt aware, Sarasota Coun-
ty is closely monitoring the coronavirus 
(COVID-19) situation. Parks, Recreation and 
Natural Resources (PRNR) is in regular 
communication with the County Health 
Department and we continue to receive 
updates related to our operations. To help 
slow the spread of COVID-19, PRNR has 

closed many facilities and cancelled all events at County 
facilities through April 12.  
While those closures affect our Nature Center and Class-
room at the park (closed until further notice) the rest of 
the park remains open for visitors to come enjoy the out-
doors.  
Each day brings new news and information, so closures 
etc. are subject to change.  Visit scgov.net/parks to check 
on the latest.  
Some of the things that folks have been enjoying at Sham-
rock lately include manatee sightings in the intra-coastal, 
Florida Scrub Jays, Swallow-tail kite sightings, Lupine 
blooms and of course, the great weather! The Lupine 
blooms have been abundant in the southern area of the 
park. Enjoy, and see you soon! 

http://www.contemporaryhearing.com
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GOT AN EVENT? You can rent the hall! 
We’re also a great facility for regular classes and meetings 

  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SVCA MEMBER RATES 
FULL DAY: full hall $360 or half hall $240 
HALF DAY: full hall $220 or half hall $120 

 ASK ABOUT  
MONTHLY or  

WEEKLY RATES 

NON-MEMBER RATES 
FULL DAY: full hall  $450 or half hall $300 
HALF DAY: full hall $260 or half hall $150 

AFFORDABLE and CONVENIENT    AMPLE PARKING   FULLY EQUIPPED  KITCHEN    
Contact the office at 941-493-0006 or info@southvenicebeach.org for hall availability 

and more information. (Additional cleaning fees and taxes apply.) 

Weddings • Company Parties • Birthdays  
Organization Meetings • Classes • Speakers 
Graduation Parties • Showers • Memorials 

Family or Class Reunions • Dances 
Exhibitions  • Product Demonstrations 

For 65 years, the SVCA has been here for 
South Venice, for YOU! 

MEMBERSHIP MAKES US STRONG 
MEMBERSHIP MAKES US A COMMUNITY 

Reach out to your neighbors— invite them to join.  
       

When we’re strong, we are heard at the County on  
civic and service issues that affect South Venice— 
like tree trimming, ditch mowing, code enforce-

ment, mosquito spraying, drain maintenance, zoning, permitting, water and sewer.   
       

Together, we work to keep South Venice Beach a community to be proud of!  
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Home Sales:  FEBRUARY 16 to MARCH 15, 2020 
 Address                                         HTD     BE    FB    Built           Pool      Garage    ADOM        List Price          Close 

 

Welcome to our new homeowners!  
Welcome to the best neighborhood in Sarasota County!  
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James Kilduff
Home Watch Service

941-456-8047
Licensed / Bonded & Insured

Serving Florida Homeowners For Over 13 Years

Former: N.J. Police Chief
N.J. Police - 25 Yrs.

South Venice Resident
Member of the South Venice Civic Association

No Charge Initial Consultation

Hey Jeff LLC
Let me tackle your chores for you.

Household Services, Light Handyman, Home Watch,
Hurricane Preparation, Technical Assistance for TV & Internet

Errands and Local Transportation needs, etc....

Jeff Finch
941-716-3794

I love referrals!

jrf-in-venice@comcast.net

Household Services, Light Handyman, Home Watch,
Hurricane Preparation, Technical Assistance for TV & Internet

Errands and Local Transportation needs, etc....

jrf-in-venice@comcast.net

I love referrals!

Hey Jeff LLC

InsuredInsured
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State of the Market   
KELLEY ANN AYERS, Ayers Team, Exit King Realty 

     

First may I say that we are wishing all 
of you a safe and healthy Spring-
Summer 2020. I’d like to add that at 
least we here in the South Venice ar-
ea are blessed to live in such a beauti-
ful area. We’re normally a very desir-
able Spring Break destination  - and 
now it’s not a bad place to be “stuck”!   
A lot of you know I like to boat, main-
ly just to knock around the bay in my 

Boston Whaler and enjoy Snake Island some too. In re-
cent days I’ve had extra time to “boat” and the water is 
spectacular this time of year—it looks like Key West or 
the Caribbean! So crystal clear you can see to the bottom 
of the Venice Jetty. It’s just gorgeous! So if you can, be 
sure to get a little fresh air and check out our spectacular 
water and beaches. Also if anyone would like a boat ride I 
am happy to oblige!  Just give me a call! I have extra time 
right now!  (My dogs  sure love the water!) 
There were 38 SALES IN LAST 30 DAY PERIOD, an even 
higher number than previous 30-day period!  The highest 
sale was for $350,000, an older large 4-bedroom with a 
pool on Alligator Creek. Two other homes sold for over 

300K. Nineteen homes sold in 
the 200’s and sixteen homes 
closed between  $100K and 
$200K in this period.  The aver-
age “sold price per square foot” 
was $158.75 and the average 
sale price this period was 
$212,387, basically unchanged 
from last period and still very 
good. Also the Average Days On 
Market was 40. That number is 
down by nine days—very good 
news for homeowners of South 
Venice Beach!  Inventory is still 
low with 87 Active listings at 
the time of this article!  Fifty-
three homes are currently Under Contract and waiting to 
close, which is a great number of Pending Sales for the 
neighborhood.  
My sister and I have sold ten homes in South Venice since 
beginning of the year. We know the South Venice market 
very well If you are thinking of selling or buying Please 
call for a confidential free market analysis!  

 
Disclaimer:  The sales information was gathered from the Mul-

tiple Listing Service and sales were by various participants of 
MLS. All information deemed reliable but not guaranteed. 

Welcome aboard 
neighbors!  

https://www.proplumbingdesign.com

https://www.proplumbingdesign.com
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A proven performer and a professional, 
dedicated, full time real estate agent.

1314 East Venice Avenue, Venice, FL 34285
Alliance Group

Voted Best Real Estate Agent
REMax Hall of Fame Award
Lifetime Achievement Award

TO LIST or SELL, CALL: 
(941) 544-3775 | (941) 488-6262
email: gae.stewart@gaestewart.com

Gae Stewart-Dudley   GRI, CRSGae Stewart-Dudley   GRI, CRS

MASTER
PLUMBERS

Plumbing Septic Gas
• Repipes • Inspections • Water Heaters
• Leak Detections • ATU Maintenance • Boilers
• Water Heaters • Pumpings • Tankless
• Garbage Disposals • Repairs    Water Heaters
• Backflows • Installations • Repairs
• Plumbing Repairs  • Pump Stations • Installations
• Remodels/ New Construction
• Sewer and Water Hookups    

              Fully Licensed and Insured #CFC1427155

$25
Backflow Test

when you
mention this ad

Call Today for a FREE Estimate!!
Northport 429-8200

Venice/Sarasota 497-7900
Bradenton 747-9700

www.masterplumbersandseptic.com

Mention this 
ad and save

10%

Spring Into
Savings
With:

Coupon
10% OFF 

Your Next Plumbing Service
(value not to exceed $100)

limit one coupon per service call

• Repipes & Repairs
• Tub & Shower Units
• Water Heaters
• Garbage Disposals
• Backflows
• Remodels/New Const.
• Water Hookups
• Well & Plumbing
   Inspections

• Septic Inspections
• ATU Maintenance
• Repairs
• Installations
• Pump Stations
• Sewer Hookups

MASTER
PLUMBERS

Call Today for a FREE Estimate!!
Northport 429-8200

Venice/Sarasota 497-7900
Bradenton/Lakewood Ranch 747-9700

www.masterplumbersfl.com

https://www.remax.com/real-estate-agents/venice-fl-34285-gaestewartdudley-id13256245.html
http://www.masterplumbersandseptic.com

